
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
In celebration of ___________, we will be hosting a Mission Market! 
 

Date: 

Where: 

Time: 

We ask that your child bring in one or more gently used toys or 
books that they no longer use at home. The toys and books will be 
donated to the Mission Market and classified into one of five 
categories ranging from $1 to $5. The children will have the 
opportunity to shop the market during recess for a “new to them” 
toy/book that they can keep or give as an affordable gift to a sibling 
or friend. The money from the sales will be donated to the 
Missionary Childhood Association (MCA), which has been helping 
mission children for almost 170 years by providing food, water, 
shelter, clothing, medical care, education, and the love of Jesus. 
Please visit www.mcakids.org to learn more about MCA. 
 
Any leftover toys or books will be donated to J.O.I.N. 

  
RReeccyyccllee,,  RReeuussee,,  aanndd  

HHeellpp  MMiissssiioonn  CChhiillddrreenn!!!!!!  
 
 
 

http://www.mcakids.org/

